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Posters are sought for a Transportation Research Board (TRB) conference on the applications of 
Census 2000, CTPP 2000, and the American Community Survey (ACS) data. “Census Data for 
Transportation Planning: Preparing for the Future” convenes May 11–13, 2005 in Irvine, California, 
to assess transportation use of the decennial census and to review the potential of the ACS as a 
replacement for the decennial census “long form” for transportation planning.  

In preparing posters, authors should address the following questions:  

• What census data were used?
• How were the data used?
• What value was achieved?
• What problems or issues were encountered with the data?

Topics of interest include

• Descriptive analysis and reporting (trend analysis);
• GIS analysis;
• Travel modeling and microsimulation;
• Survey weighting and adjustment;
• Public involvement; and
• Special studies using census data:
 – Environmental justice,   – Bikes and pedestrians,
 – Transit service planning,   – Alternative analysis, and
 – Homeland security,   – Corridor planning and major  
 – Emergency preparedness planning, investment studies.
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Abstracts for posters should be submitted by January 21, 2005, to www.TRB.org/
Conferences/CensusData/Submission.

Posters should follow TRB guidelines (http://www4.nas.edu/trb/annual.nsf/web/posters) and 
should not promote products, names, or logos.  Participants may bring and use computers. 
Limited travel support is available for qualifying public-sector poster presenters.

The conference takes place Wednesday, May 11, through Friday noon, May 13, 2005, at the 
Beckman Center in Irvine, California.  Authors will be notified in late February and will be 
required to submit an electronic version to the Conference Committee by April 19, 2005.  

Additional information about the conference is available at www.TRB.org/conferences/
censusdata/, or contact Tom Palmerlee (tpalmerlee@nas.edu, 202-334-2907) or Brian 
Canepa (bcanepa@nas.edu, 202-334-2966).
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